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Rhode Island Judiciary Mourns the Loss of Judge Bruce M. Selya 
 

PROVIDENCE, RI – Rhode Island Supreme Court Chief Justice Paul A. Suttell on behalf of 
the Rhode Island Judiciary acknowledges the passing of revered judge and scholar, the 
Honorable Bruce M. Selya, and extends his condolences to the judge's family, friends, and 
colleagues throughout the legal community.  
 
“I am incredibly saddened by Judge Selya’s passing,” said Chief Paul A. Suttell. “Not only was 
Judge Selya a brilliant jurist, a beloved mentor, and a wise counselor, but he was also a friend. 
Judge Selya’s work both in the courtroom and beyond its walls in our Rhode Island community 
were exemplary of a public servant and a dedicated neighbor. He will be missed by so many, but 
I have no doubt his legacy will live on through his body of work, the many lawyers he inspired, 
and the causes he championed.”   
 
The Judiciary joins those across the country mourning the loss of Judge Selya.  
 


